
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jari-Lynn Eckert and Margaret Bruhjell-Holmes are 

offering a 16-chapter book study on Changing Our Mind 

(third edition) for those interested in how to be affirming 

of LGBTQ+ Christians. The study is for 5 weeks and begins 

Wednesday January 25 to February 22 from 1:30 pm to 3 

pm in the lower fireside room and by Zoom. Please buy or 

order your book/ e-book from Amazon. Pre-reading is 

essential. First week reading requirement is Chapters 1 to 

4 (28 pages). We will limit this session to 15 people and 

we can offer again.  

We are looking forward to continuing the discussion as 

We. Grow. Life .Together. with God. 

Thanks, Margaret and Jari-Lynn 

Please register with Margaret at email marmicvic@shaw.ca  
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